
 

 

 
 

Greetings Gator Family! 

 

     The Sandy Run K-8 faculty and staff are excited to begin our 2022-2023 school year.   We look forward to 
building on last year’s growth, providing our students with engaging learning experiences continuing 
growth, achievement, and skills that empowering our students to compete and succeed. The 2022-2023 
school year will be filled with personalized learning and projected based opportunities.  

     It is very important for parents to attend registration on Thursday, August 4th (10am until 6pm) or 

Friday, August 5th (10am until 2pm).  Registration and digital device fees will be collected and 

students schedules, and supply lists will be distributed. You can also find the supply lists at Sandy Run and 
St. Matthews Family Dollar stores and Wal-Mart in Orangeburg. Additionally, parents will have the 
opportunity to sign up K-8 students for our afternoon program and/or other programs that may assist your 
child/children.    

The first day of school for all students is Monday, August 15, 2022. Students should be ready to begin 
instruction at 8:00 am.  We have excellent students and a talented, compassionate, student-centered 
faculty and staff. We will continue to work together to ensure personalized teaching and learning for all 
students.  

We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she: 

 Ready to begin the school day and follow his/her schedule. 

 Takes ownership of his/her learning responsibilities 

 Completes all homework assignments given by teachers 

 Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills 

 Practice Gator Character life skills at home 

 Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject  

 Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school 

Below are important dates and information about the upcoming school year at Sandy Run K-8 School.  
 Registration: Thursday August 4th (10am to 6pm) and Friday August 5th (10am to 2pm) 

 Fees: Pre-K $25.00  K-8, $15.00 
 Montessori and Child Development $35.00 
 Technology Fees: $25.00 
 Meet the Teacher Night, August 11, 2022 (5:00pm-7:00pm) 

Educationally yours,  

 

John C. Mack 

 

 

 

 

 

Fax: 803.791.8975 

         Sandy Run K-8 School 
 
                 John C. Mack, Principal                     Michelle Bradley, Assistant Principal 


